
 
TOWN OF COLEBROOK 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 
 

All owners of registered motor vehicles in the Town of Colebrook are 
hereby warned that the Board of Assessment Appeals will meet in Open 
Session at the Town Hall, 562 Colebrook Road, on Thursday, September 
19, 2024 from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm for the sole purpose of hearing appeals 
relating to the assessment of registered motor vehicles on the 2023 Grand 
List. Applications are not required but are preferred and can be obtained at 
Town Hall and on the town website: www.colebrooktownhall.org. The 
vehicle and/or supporting documentation should be made available at this 
hearing. 

 
Dated this 29th day of August, 2024 at Colebrook, CT. 
Duncan Wilber, Chairman 

 
         

 

  


